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HAWE LL, MANWELLA < MANWE LLA. HAWELL@syd neywater.com.au >

Tuesday, 5 July 2016 L2:24 PM

Lee McCoutt
RE: Development Referral - SSD 7542 - Hospital Multi-storey Staff Parking- Lee

McCourt

Dear Lee McCourt,

Thank you for notifoing Sydney Water of the proposed development listed above. We have reviewed the proposal and can provide

the following comments for your consideration.

Due to the proximity of the proposed development to Sydney Water assets, we recommend that Council imposing the following

conditions of consent:

Building Plan Approval
The approved plans must be submitted to the Sydney Water Tap inrM online service to determine whether the development will

affect'any Sydney Water sewer or water main, stormwater drains and/or easement, and if further requirements need to be met.

The Sydney WaterTap inlw online self-se¡vice replaces our Quick Check Agents as of 30 November 201 5'

The Tap inrM service provides 2417 access to a range of services, including:
¡ building plan approvals
¡ connection and disconnection approvals
¡ diagrams
¡ trade waste approvals
. pressure information
o water meter installations
. pressure boosting and pump approvals
¡ changes to an existing service or asset, e.g. relocating or moving an asset.

Sydney Wate/s Tap inrM online service is available at:

lf you require any further information, please contact Manwella Hawell of City Shaping on 02 8849 4354 or e-mail

Sydney Manwella Hawell I Student Town Planner

WATEB City Shaping I Sydney Water
LevelT, 1 Smith St Parramatta NSW 2'150
PO Box 399 Parramatta NSW 2124
T 8849 4354
E
sydnevwater.com.au
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